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PUSHHANDLE BRACKET BAMBINO
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Product information regarding push handle bracket Bambino

We have received a deviating delivery of push handle attachment for Bambino art.no. 4250021 / 22.

The deviation is caused by the C-C dimension between the holes on the pushhandle attachment (Fig. 1) being too 
small. This results in one corner of the hinge clamp covering a part of the hole where the drive handle is mounted (Fig. 
2).

To ensure deliveries of wheelchair orders, we have a temporary but technically solid solution with a beveled hinge 
clamp (Fig. 3) for a short period while waiting for a new delivery.

The beveled hinge clamp is compatible with all assemblies.

During reconditioning / service, mounting problems can occur if the beveled hinge clamp and this version of the 
pushhandle attachment are not held together in the same kit. If you want to replace the pushhandle attachment, 
please contact us.

Accessory orders are back-listed and delivered when the correct pushhandle attachments are in stock.

 

Contact Panthera if you have questions about this article.
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